
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 8:13 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-09-19 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
Melissa Parker 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
It is just ridiculous that hydro thinks it needs more money especially right now. People are struggling to 
survive and even a small amount can affect people trying to survive right now. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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